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Public Notice 
 

The City of Reading Planning 
Commission and TIFA meetings 
scheduled for Monday, July 22, 
2024 has been rescheduled for 

Monday July 29, 2024 
  

NOTE: Meeting will take place 
in the Reading City Hall Council 
Chambers, 113 S. Main Street, 
Reading, Michigan at 6:30 P.M. 

 


